
Primrose Hill Primary School 

Reminder Key Stage 2 SATS Information for Parents 

& Carers 

 

SATS week is the week beginning Monday 13th May 2019. 

 Monday  13th May Tuesday 14th May Wednesday 15th 

May 

Thursday 16th 

May 

Spelling, punctuation 

and Grammar tests:  

 Spelling test 

(20 words)  

 SPaG test – 

45 minutes  

Reading Test -1 

hour  

Maths Arithmetic 

Paper 1 – 30 

minutes  

 

Maths Reasoning 

Paper 2 – 40 

minutes  

Maths Reasoning 

Paper 3 – 40 

minutes  

All children in Y6 across the country will go through the same process and be tested in: 

 Reading 

 Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar 

 Maths 

English Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling 
The grammar, punctuation and spelling test will consist of two parts: a grammar and punctuation paper 

requiring short answers, lasting 45 minutes, and an aural spelling test of 20 words, lasting around 15 

minutes. 

 

 

Reading  
A one hour long paper based on three texts - each text increasing in difficulty (especially the language) – 

with a variety of question types. 

 

 

Maths 
Children will sit three papers in Maths: 
 

Paper 1: Arithmetic, 30 minutes 

Papers 2 and 3: Reasoning, 40 minutes per paper 

 

Paper 1 will consist of fixed response questions, where children have to give the correct answer to 

calculations, including long multiplication and division.  

 

Papers 2 and 3 will involve a number of question types, all involving Reasoning and Problem Solving.  
 



 

Writing 
There is no actual test for writing.  The children will continue to write as normal as part of their English 

lessons with on-going moderation between teachers, with other schools and the local authority.   

 

Breakfast 

We will also be doing a breakfast each morning of that week to make sure the children 

have a healthy and nutritious start to their day.   This is optional. 

 

Breakfast will be held in the dining room.  Children should arrive at school for 8:15am and 

wait to be collected outside the office. 

It is really important the children are in school every day and on time. Please also make 

sure your child is getting enough sleep and having a healthy breakfast. Children can bring 

bottles of water and a fruit snack at break time.  

If you have any questions, please speak to a member of the team. 

 

Robin & the Y6 Team 


